
From: Clanon, Paul 
Sent: 10/11/2012 7:54:44 AM 
To: Kauss, Kent (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KWK3) 
Cc: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Zanjani, Nick (nick.zanjani@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Assm Hill at CPUC today 

Thanks, Kent. 

Original Message 
From: Kauss, Kent [mailto:KWK3@pge.coml 
Sent: Thursday, October 11, 2012 7:45 AM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Cc: Doll, Laura; Zanjani, Nick 
Subject: Assm Hill at CPUC today 

Good Morning Paul -

I suspect you have heard about this but Assm Hill, along with some San Bruno residents, will present comments 
during public testimony at the CPUC business mtg today on this issue. His staff have suggested that he will call 
on President Peevey to reopen the evidentiary hearings to determine how much PG&E should be fined and not 
allow PG&E to conduct negotiations behind closed doors. 

Assm Hill is also attempting to get an informational hearing in the State Assembly on this issue which we are 
working to keep from happening. We believe it is more appropriate for the CPUC to conclude their review of the 
issue and not confuse things in the middle of the debate. 

I will call Nick Z later this morning to discuss. 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.com/about/companv/privacY/customer/ 
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